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MARTY MILLER TO SERVE AS SAN DIEGO COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY DELEGATE 

TO THE METROPOLITAN WATER DISTRICT OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA  
Vista Irrigation District Director has been appointed as Director to the Metropolitan Water District of Southern 

California Board of Directors 
 
Vista, CA— 
 

Vista Irrigation District (district) division 1 director, Marty Miller, has been appointed as a delegate 

to the Metropolitan Water District of Southern California (Metropolitan).  The San Diego County Water 

Authority (Water Authority) board approved the appointment of Miller to replace Mike Hogan as a director 

to the Metropolitan board. Miller joins Jerry Butkiewicz, S. Gail Goldberg and Tim Smith as Water 

Authority delegates to Metropolitan. 

“I am honored to join the Metropolitan board and to work together with the other delegates to serve 

the San Diego region,” said Miller.  “I look forward to the hard work of ensuring our customers, community 

and San Diego region maintain reliable and economical local and imported water supplies now and well into 

the future.”  

Miller has represented Vista Irrigation District division 1, which stretches from Gopher Canyon 

Road to Vale Terrace Drive in Vista, since 2008.  Miller has led the Vista Irrigation District board as 

president two times and has served as chair of the district’s fiscal policy, public affairs, water sustainability 
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and Warner Ranch committees.  Miller has actively represented the district’s best interests through his 

dedicated service as the district’s representative on the Water Authority board since November 2011. 

Miller currently serves as chair of Water Authority’s administrative and finance committee and as a 

member of the engineering and operations committee; he was appointed to the financial strategy work group 

and labor negotiations work group, of which Miller serves as its chair. 

The district congratulates director Miller for his appointment to the Metropolitan board and thanks 

him for his continued dedicated service to both district customers and the San Diego region as a whole.  

The Water Authority is the region’s wholesale water provider and is responsible for the construction 

and maintenance of regional water storage and delivery and treatment infrastructure providing water to 24 

member agencies, including the district. 

Metropolitan is a Southern California’s regional water wholesaler, delivering water to its member 

public water agencies in a service area of about 19 million people living in Los Angeles, Orange, Riverside, 

San Bernardino, San Diego and Ventura counties.  Metropolitan’s 38-member governing board represents 

26 member agencies consisting of 14 cities, 11 municipal water districts and the Water Authority. 

Vista Irrigation District is a public agency governed by an elected five-member board. The district 

provides water service to roughly 133,000 people in the city of Vista, and portions of San Marcos, 

Escondido, Oceanside, and unincorporated areas of San Diego County. 
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